
PRESS RELEASE 

GOVERNOR APPRECIATES THE PEOPLE OF TAMIL NADU, 
 GOVT. MACHINERY & POLICE FORCE 

 
  Thiru CH. Vidyasagar Rao,  Hon’ble Governor of Tamil Nadu  has 

appreciated the people of Tamil Nadu for maintaining peace and calm 

during this trying time and displaying to the entire nation their law 

abiding culture and disciplined attitude. The Governor also placed on 

record his appreciation of the officials & staff, the entire Govt. 

Machinery, the Police officials and policemen for their unparalleled 

committed work  in the hour of grief. 

Thiru CH. Vidyasagar Rao,  Hon’ble Governor of Tamil Nadu has 

addressed letter  to Dr.P .Rama Mohana Rao, IAS, Chief Secretary to the 

Govt. of Tamil Nadu  and Thiru T.K.Rajendran IPS., Director General of 

Police in this regard. 

Principal Secretary to Governor 

(Copy of the letters attached) 

       sd/- 
Raj Bhavan, Chennai   for Principal Secretary to Governor 
07.12.2016 

 

 








